Great Crosby Catholic Primary School

The Northern Road • Liverpool • L23 2RQ

Telephone: 0151-9248661 **Headteacher Mrs L Morton**

Email: <u>admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk</u> Website: www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com

HC/sm

9th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to invite parents/carers into Reception for our 'Stay and Read sessions'. We will be running three sessions for the three classes on:

Tuesday 30th September for RFZ

Wednesday 1st October for RMB

Thursday 2ndh October for RG

Originally, sessions were going to take place at 9am. We have moved the sessions to **2.30pm** as we feel this will work better for children and parents. Children can often get upset separating from parents when they attend sessions in school, therefore leaving after the session at the end of the day will work better for all. We want the children and parents to enjoy the experience and share a love of reading.

We look forward to welcoming you into Reception

Thanks for your continued support.

Reception staff